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Logsdon, Jeremy

From: Logsdon, Jeremy
Sent: Wednesday, April 2, 2025 9:31 AM
To: Riner,Carol G
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Literacy Services

I’m happy to help! Please don’t hesitate to let me know if I can offer any assistance in the future! 
 
Thanks, 
Jeremy 
 

From: Riner,Carol G <S543146@nwmissouri.edu>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 5:10 PM 
To: Logsdon, Jeremy <jeremy.logsdon@wku.edu> 
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Literacy Services 
 
Thank you so much for meeting with us again! We learned so much! 
 
Carol Grace Riner 
Northwest Missouri State University  
Writing Major 
Spanish Major 
Writing Center Tutor 

From: Logsdon, Jeremy <jeremy.logsdon@wku.edu> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 3:46 PM 
To: Riner,Carol G <S543146@nwmissouri.edu> 
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Literacy Services  
  
  
  
From: Riner,Carol G <S543146@nwmissouri.edu>  
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2025 6:31 PM 
To: Logsdon, Jeremy <jeremy.logsdon@wku.edu> 
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Literacy Services 
  
Zoom would be great! 3:30 also works for me! Thank you again. 

From: Logsdon, Jeremy <jeremy.logsdon@wku.edu> 
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2025 5:29:36 PM 
To: Riner,Carol G <S543146@nwmissouri.edu> 
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Literacy Services  
  
Sorry, another busy day! I am free anytime tomorrow after 3:30 CDT now (a student grabbed a spot on my 
schedule). Would you prefer a phone call or Zoom? I’m fine either way. If Zoom, I’m happy to host! 
https://wku.zoom.us/my/drlogsdon 
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Let me know your preference! 
  
From: Riner,Carol G <S543146@nwmissouri.edu>  
Sent: Saturday, March 29, 2025 5:00 PM 
To: Logsdon, Jeremy <jeremy.logsdon@wku.edu> 
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Literacy Services 
  
Tuesday would be great! Thank you! 
  
Carol Grace Riner 
Northwest Missouri State University  
Writing Major 
Spanish Major 
Writing Center Tutor 

From: Logsdon, Jeremy <jeremy.logsdon@wku.edu> 
Sent: Friday, March 28, 2025 12:29 PM 
To: Riner,Carol G <S543146@nwmissouri.edu> 
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Literacy Services  
  

Carol, 
  
My apologies for not replying sooner! The week got away from me. How about next Tuesday (after 2:30 CDT) or 
Wednesday (After 2 CDT)? 
  
Jeremy 
  
From: Riner,Carol G <S543146@nwmissouri.edu>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 10:11 AM 
To: Logsdon, Jeremy <jeremy.logsdon@wku.edu> 
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Literacy Services 
  
That would be amazing! Is there a good time for you either this week or next week?  
  
  
Carol Grace Riner 
Northwest Missouri State University  
Writing Major 
Spanish Major 
Writing Center Tutor 

From: Logsdon, Jeremy <jeremy.logsdon@wku.edu> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 5:36 PM 
To: Riner,Carol G <S543146@nwmissouri.edu> 
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Literacy Services  
  

Carol, 

 You don't often get email from jeremy.logsdon@wku.edu. Learn why this is important   

 You don't often get email from jeremy.logsdon@wku.edu. Learn why this is important   
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My apologies for not replying sooner! I’d be happy to chat with you about our Center. 
  
I will disclose that our reading comprehension is primarily addressed through an FYE courses, but even then, it is 
more about the rigors of college-level reading and not true adult literacy. 
  
Would you like to set up a time for a Zoom or phone call at some point? 
  
Thanks, 
Jeremy 
  
Dr. Jeremy Logsdon 
Director, WKU Center for Literacy 
Assistant Professor, School of Teacher Education 
Libraries, Informatics, & Technology in Education 
Gary A. Ransdell Hall 1073B 
270.745.2207 

 
  
  
  
From: Literacy Center <literacy.center@wku.edu>  
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 3:23 PM 
To: Logsdon, Jeremy <jeremy.logsdon@wku.edu> 
Subject: Fw: [EXTERNAL] Literacy Services 
  
  
  
  
WKU Center for Literacy 
Gary Ransdell Hall 1073 

From: Riner,Carol G <S543146@nwmissouri.edu> 
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 3:29 PM 
To: Literacy Center <literacy.center@wku.edu> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Literacy Services  
  

Hello, 
  
I hope this email reaches you all well. My name is Carol Grace Riner and I am an employee of The Writing 
Center at Northwest Missouri State University. We are looking into restructuring our services to better fit 
the needs of our student population, including help regarding reading comprehension. We were 
wondering if you all would be able to provide any insight into what has worked well for your center and 
the changes that you have seen in the students. Any information you could provide would be most 
helpful.  
  
Thank you for your time,  
Carol Grace  

 You don't often get email from s543146@nwmissouri.edu. Learn why this is important   


